

DORIS O. MATSUI 6TH DISTRICT, CALIFORNIA

December 27, 2016

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

Dear Friends,

Congratulations to Shen Yun Performing Arts for sharing Chinese art and history around the world for ten years.

For a decade, the classical Chinese dance and music company has impressed audiences with beautiful stories from 5,000 years of Chinese history. Shen Yun continues to earn praise from around the world for its inspiring work to preserve ancient Chinese culture and history. Thank you for sharing your elegant performances with so many people each year.

It is my pleasure to congratulate Shen Yun for its ten years of breathtaking performances. Welcome back to Sacramento and Northern California; our community looks forward to many more performances to come.

Sincerely,

B 11

DORIS O. MATSUI

Don's O. Matsui

Member of Congress